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Savannah Ware

From: Patricia Thomas <sheba758@outlook.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2018 3:00 PM

To: Savannah Ware; chartmann@gptx.org

Subject: CASE # SU180801 SPECIFICE USE PERMIT - HIDDEN TREE

Attachments: petition 2.pdf

August 2, 2018 

 

                                                                                                                    ROCKY SPRING MISSIONARY BAPTIST CHURCH 

                                                                                                                                316 E. SHADY GROVE RD 

                                                                                                                        GRAND PRAIRIE, TEXAS 75050  (972) 790-0623 

                                                                                                                         PASTOR – REV. CLARENCE JOHNSON, JR 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We the members of ROCKY SPRING MISSIONARY BAPTIST CHURCH would like to submit the attached petition in 

opposition of the Specific Use Permit application for Hidden Tree Case # SU180801.  Our concerns are:   1)  An additional 

estimated 1000 people on a two lane road. 

                                                              2)  Location is right in front of the church which will call for more security. 

                                                          3)  More traffic when trying to exit our parking lot. 

                                                         4)  Bus picking up lots of children at the church,  thus lots of gathering in front of the 

church and possible vandalism. 

                                                            5)  Parking on the church’s parking lot which in the past has included illegal activity 

such as drugs and sexual activities. 

                                                        6)  Breaking into the church. 

                                                            7)  Breaking into the trash dumpster.          

 

We have a lot of elderly members who were not able to come to the meeting to sign up to speak against this 

proposal,  so we called planning and was told we could submit a petition with signatures.  I have attached a petition in 

opposition of the application with signatures of members in the Grand Prairie community.  If you have any questions or 

concerns please feel free to contact the church’s secretary Patricia Thomas during the day at 972-986-3623,  or you may 

leave a message at the church at 972-790-0623.  We are requesting this letter and petition be apart of the packet 

showing we oppose the application request. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pat Thomas, 

Church Secretary 
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